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Dow Cornin9 Corporation Licenses No. 21-08302-05;
ATTN: Nr. Fred Donk 21-08362-08; 21-08362-09;

Plant Manager 21-08362-12; 21-08362-13
2200 W. Salzburg Road
Midland, MI 48606

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated January 25, 1991, informing us of the steps

you have taken to correct the violations identified in our letter dated

December 28, 1990. While your letter states that you have filed an

application for an appropriate amendment to achieve corrective action for

Violations 1, 2, 4 and 5, it should be unierstood that no activity is in

accord with NRC reculatory requirements unless and until it is specifically

authorized in an NRC license. Steps should be taken to ensure that NRC-licensed

materials are hereafter possessed and used only as authorized by your license.

We will examine this matter during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Roy J. Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety,
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